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725 Main Street Sewer Pump Station Project 

Construction Update 
 

(HYANNIS, MA – November 8, 2023) Starting, Monday, November 13, 2023, the Town of Barnstable’s 

Contractor, RJV Construction Corporation, will begin work at the 725 Main Street Sewer Pump Station site. 

Work will occur Monday through Friday, from approximately 7:00AM to 4:00PM and is part of the Town’s 

Sewer Pump Station Rehabilitation Program. 

 

A public informational meeting reviewing the project was hosted on Wednesday, February 15, 2023, which 

included a public comment period. To review the meeting recording and supportive presentation materials, 

please visit: https://bit.ly/725MainStreetPS  
 

If you have any questions or wish to receive project updates, please contact Kelly Collopy, 

Communications Manager, at the Department of Public Works at 508-790-6400 or 

Kelly.Collopy@town.barnstable.ma.us  
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